
            TOWNSHIP TRUSTEES                SPECIA L 
 
 
 
           ADMINISTRATION BUILDING            Nov. 26, 2012      
 
 
Chairman Jim Dickinson called the meeting to order at 6:00 
p.m. Trustees Jim Mueller and Justin Madden were pr esent.   
 
This was a special meeting held for the purpose of 
interviewing candidates for the Fiscal Officer’s po sition. 
This meeting was properly sun shined and reading of  minutes 
and other formalities were dispensed with until the  next 
regular meeting.     
 
Each applicant had submitted a letter of applicatio n and a 
resume as requested by the Board of Trustees. One a pplicant 
will be selected as deputy Fiscal Officer to serve until 
after the next general election.  
 
The follow applicants were interviewed: 
 
          6:00 p.m.-6:45 p. m.  Charles Walder 

7:00 p.m.-7:45 p.m. Paul Rogers 
      8:00 p.m.-8:00 p.m. Dennis Lee  
 
Job requirements were explained and applicants’ res umes were 
reviewed.  
 
After the last applicant’s interview was completed,  
Mr. Mueller made and Mr. Madden seconded the motion to 
adjourn. The motion passed unanimously and the meeting 
adjourned at 9:00 p.m.  
                                
 
                                Respectfully submit ted, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jim Dickinson, Chairman          Gerri Heck,  
                                 Fiscal Officer  


